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Low Water Surcharge — Paraguay

Dear Valued Customer

Due to recent low water levels of the Paraguay River, our barge vendors have
applied the Low Water Surcharge only for the Northern terminals of Asuncién, which
are Caacupe-Mi, Puerto Fenix.

Export shipments: Date of shipment at Paraguay as of November 1% 2019
Import shipments: Date of shipment at Buenos Aires, transshipment port, as of
November 1% 2019

USD 150/TEU

So far water levels for Southern terminals of Asuncion are still allowing feeder
operations and Hamburg Sutd will not apply this surcharge. These terminals are
Puerto Seguro Fluvial and Terport Villeta. We are constantly monitoring the situation
and will keep you informed about the development in case our operation is impacted.

If you require more information, please contact your local sales manager or any of
our customer service advisors.
With kind regards,

Hamburg Sud Paraguay

Oficinas de la Costa Este de Sudamérica

Argentina Brasil Paraguay Uruguay

Buenos Aires

+54 11 5789 9900 ext. 7457 — Exportaciéon 0800 177 576 — Exportacién  +59521 626 8000 ext. 102 — Exportacion +598 29150050 ext. 102 — Exportacion
+54 11 5789 9900 ext. 7455 — Importaciéon 0800 717 7577 — Importacion +595 21 626 8000 ext. 104 — Importacion +598 29150050 ext. 101 — Importacion

Mendoza
+54 261 4295501




